
 
 
 
 

June 1, 2012 
 
 
HONOURABLE STEVE THOMSON 
PO BOX 9049 STN PROV GOVT 
VICTORIA BC 
V8W 9E2 
 
 
Re:   429 Lampson Street [Lot B, Section 11, Esquimalt District, Plan VIP60066] 
 ADDITION TO ESQUIMALT HERITAGE REGISTER  
 
At the May 28, 2012 Regular Meeting of Council, Esquimalt Council considered the 
addition of 429 Lampson Street into the municipality’s Heritage Register in recognition of 
the property’s heritage value to the community.  
 
The following motion was made and carried unanimously: 
  

 That 429 Lampson Street [Lot B, Section 11, Esquimalt District, Plan VIP60066] 
property be added to the Esquimalt Community Heritage Register and that the 
Statement of Significance be accepted as presented. 

 
As per Section 954(3), of the Local Government Act we are providing notice to yourself, 
as the Minister responsible for the Heritage Conservation Act that the subject property 
has been added to the Esquimalt Municipal Heritage Register.  A letter and a copy of the 
Statement of Significance has also been forwarded to the property owner. 
 
A Statement of Significance is required for all buildings, sites or features included in the 
Heritage Register and a copy of the Statement of Significance for the English Inn – 429 
Lampson Street is attached.  
 
Should you have questions regarding the contents of this letter, please contact myself at 
250-414-7179.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Karen Hay 
Planning Technician and  
Staff Liaison to Heritage Advisory Committee 
 
 
c. Heather Gillis, Chair of the Heritage Advisory Committee  
    Bill Brown, Director of Development Services  
 


